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AN UPDATE OF THE LORD’S WORK  

D e a r F a i t h f u l M i s s i o n 
Partners,

My wife and I are grateful for 
your continued prayers and 
investment in the Lord's work 
in Bangladesh. I didn't send 
an update for a month, and I 
am sorry.  

My wife was in and out of the 
hospital. She was diagnosed 
with pulmonary infections, 
enlargement of the heart, and 
other complications, l ike 
persistent coughs. She went 
through blood examinations, 
x-rays, and medications. 
Now, I am delighted to inform 
you that she is tremendously 
doing well! Praise God for His 
healing mercy! We thank you 
all for taking the time to pray 
for her.  

Grace Bible Baptist Church 
and Ministries went well also. 
God gave us professions of 
faith, continued Bible studies, 
and contacts from our Gospel 
tracts distr ibutions. God 
blesses our weekly services 
in the Capital city, and our 
mission works in the villages. 
W e w i l l s o o n s t a r t 

construct ing a p lace of 
worship for our Brethren in 
the mountains when the rainy 
season stops. 

It was also last month that we 
h a d o u r fi r s t P a s t o r ’ s 
Appreciation Day.  

I n a d d i t i o n , j u s t t h i s 
afternoon, God gave us six 
brethren who followed the 
Lord in the waters of baptism. 
Others will follow in the 
weeks ahead.  

Please  continue to pray for 
our permits to obtain an 
extension of our visas. It has 
been almost four months 
since we started processing. 
Let us continue to ask for the 
Lord's intervention and have 
our permits before our visas 
expire in November. 

Thank you once again for the 
partnership! 

Sincerely yours,

Bro. Jun & Paz Manuel

“When the Father sees you doing your part, developing what He has given you, then He will do His part and open doors that no man can shut!”


